
To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is on behalf of Value Place Northland, in Columbus Ohio. We have worked 
with Mr. Mike Roy, Sr. and his company the RHR Home Repair & Improvements, over this past 
month. The work involved in this project was ranged from painting, remolding to all types of 
repairs. We have found their work to be extremely satisfactory and it was done in a timely and 
professional manner. Based on our experience with this company we can highly recommend 
their services. 

Sincerely 

Staff and management at ValuePlace Northland. 

6275 Zumstein Drive 
Columbus, OH 43229 
Phone (614)841-0002 
Fax (614) 841-0003 


